
On December 16, 2021, Cal/OSHA readopted its COVID-19 Emergency Temporary 
Standards (ETS) with substantial changes and updates unique to California. The 
deadline for employers to comply with the new California ETS is January 14, 2022.  

To help employers meet the new requirements, our California attorneys have 
updated our California COVID-19 Prevention Program (CPP) template documents.  

Updated California CPP Template Package
This new, revised California CPP template package includes the following: 

 Updated Requirements on
 COVID-19 Tests 
 Face Coverings and N95 Masks  
 Vaccinated Worker Safety Protocols 
 Worksite and Workplace Definitions 
 Return-to-Work Criteria 

 Updated Notices and Exclusions to Assist with Implementation
 Revised Training Checklist 
 Notice to Authorized Representative of COVID-19 Case and Measures 

for Cleaning and Disinfecting 
 Notice to Employees, Independent Contractors, and Other Employers 

of COVID-19 Case and Measures for Cleaning and Disinfecting 
 Labor Code Section 6409.6 Notices to Employees, Contractors, and 

Authorized Representative 
 Revised Appendices on Housing and Transportation 

Please reach out to the Ogletree attorney with whom you work for additional 
information. 

https://ogletree.com/insights/cal-osha-standards-board-to-vote-on-readoption-of-covid-19-ets/

